
Monday Morning 

Assembly will be 

conducted by  

Sixth Grade. 

Menchie’s Yogurt Fundraiser: 

TODAY until 10 pm 

2471 Jamacha Rd., El Cajon 

Just tell a team member you are 

supporting Holy Trinity! 

Thursday, February 10 

Monday is Valentine’s Day.  Please 

follow the directives of your child’s 

homeroom teacher.  They have 

probably sent home an email regarding 

Valentine’s Day or it might have been 

mentioned in their February Classroom 

Newsletter. 

Candygrams will be distributed on this 

day. 

Monday, February 14:  Students may wear non-uniform dress if they pay a minimum of $2.  All 

proceeds benefit the sixth graders’ AstroCamp fund. If students choose not to participate in the 

wearing of hearts/red/pink/lavender clothing, they are to be in school uniform. 

DON’T FORGET 

DEPOSIT DAY  

Tuesday, February 15 
@ 9 am 

 Panda Express fundraiser! 
Wednesday, February 16 
from 10am to 9:30pm. 
Go to the Panda Express 
located at: 
190 N. Magnolia Ave. 
El Cajon 92020 
(61) 401-8301  OR  
order online 
pandaexpress.com.  Use 333914 in the 
fundraiser code box.  Thank you for your 
support. 

$250 was raised February 1 
(Wear Red for $2 day) and $241 
for candygrams!  Sixth Grade 
thanks you for your support! 

Otter Pops, too! 

Both will be sold 

during breaktime. 



Just a reminder, Gradelink is available to all 
families for entering service hours.  Only 
parents of students in Grades 3-8 have 
access to see work progress and grades.   

If we do not have volunteers/coaches 

secured by Monday, February 14, we 

will have no recourse but to withdraw 

from league competition this season. 

W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

Questions?  Check out the school website: 

www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 

School: (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 

 Wednesday 7:30am-1pm 

 (619) 444-3721 School FAX 

Extended Care (619) 447-4406 

Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 M-T-Th-F 8:30am-5pm 

 Closed Wednesday 

Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 

 cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 

emails:   

Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 

Brianne Maxwell:   bookkeeperbrianne@holytrinityhawks.com  

 Tuesday & Thursday 7 :30am -3:30pm 

Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 

Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 

Parochial League Website: 

 leaguelineup.com/catholicsportsleague 

Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  

Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 

The Uniform Store: myschoolsuniform.com  (619) 461-4112 

FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

 

$2 Non-Uniform Dress Day 

is Thursday, February 17.   

Also, on this day, Otter Pops 

will be sold during breaktime. 

The Leadership Team is 

having this fundraiser to 

offset costs for their 

upcoming Jr. High dance to 

be held Friday, February 25. 

Parents, Gradelink has 
upgraded their security and in 
doing so, changed login 
information.  If you are having 
difficulty logging in, please 
contact Mrs. Cota or Mrs. Ray 
and they will email you the 
new info. 

Your child’s success or lack of success in sports does 

not indicate what kind of parent you are. 

But having an athlete that is coachable, respectful, 

a great teammate, mentally tough, resilient and tries 

their best is a direct reflection of your parenting. 

The next Student Body Liturgy is 

Friday, February 18.  Students in 

Grades 3-8 are to be in dress uniform.  

Parents, students are not allowed to 

wear PE shorts on Tuesday and 

Thursday.  Improper uniform affects responsibility / 

behavior grade. 

As we approach the end of the second trimester, parents will not have access to Gradelink from 
February 25 - March 4.  Teachers will be finalizing grades for the second trimester.  Report Cards will be 
distributed Thursday, March 3 via the parent envelope.  Make sure we have the parent envelope, please! 

If you purchased 

a class 

composite 

photograph, 

your student 

should have it 

today.  Please 

ask them for it.  Please do not call the school 

office.  We do not know who ordered and 

who did not.  If you have any questions, 

please call Pictures with Class  

(562) 431-1467. Thank you. 



 
Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Kinder: Berek D. 
First: Kennedy R. 
Second: Amelia Y. T. 
Third: Natalie D. 
Fifth: Leo T. 
Sixth: Lucas H. 
Seventh: Isabella G. 
Eighth: Sara W. 
 
These students received a non-uniform 
free dress coupon.  These coupons are not 
to be used on Mass days.  These coupons 
cannot be replaced if lost. 

Cali M., February 8 
Israel M., February 8 
Jesse S., February 13 
Mariah C., February 14 
Sami B., February 15 
Luke A., February 16 
Mac P. February 16 

Please keep the following people in your 
prayers: 
 Benny Adibi 
 Aaron Angulo 
 Nickolas Barraco 
 Joan Darwell 
 Nena Occiano 
 Hadeel Pattah 
 Pat Pogosian 
 Ray Smith 
 The Stillman Family 
 Wesley Wehking 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the  

silence of our hearts 

in today’s parent envelope 

No Parent Envelope today! 
Spring Sports Permission Slip (E) 

1) A Message from Mrs. Marentez  
  https://www.smore.com/sw9qf 
2) Covid-19 Resources from SD HHSA 
 https://www.smore.com/dcvux 

Holy Trinity has children’s KN95 masks available in 

the school available for students in Grades K-5  

(2 per student).  Please stop by or ask your 

student to stop by the office and pick them up. 

Spring 

Mark your calendars for Spring Picture 
Day Friday, March 4.  On this day, 
students are allowed non-uniform free 
dress if they are purchasing photos. 
Detailed information/order forms will 
be sent home soon. 

SOUP-ER BOWL:  THE RESULTS ARE IN ! 



*Sale* 

Thursday, February 17, 2022 

50¢ or 2 for $1.00  

12:00 to 12:30 

 
Proceeds to benefit the Junior High Leadership Dance 


